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Members of the committee, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony in support of HB 3020 to end 

gambling on dog racing in Oregon. 

 

As the proud owner of two greyhound dogs and past owner of three more I am 

compelled to speak out on behalf of and in support of these wonderful dogs. 

Greyhounds are a gentle and majestic breed of dogs who do not deserve the 

inhumane treatment inflicted by the dog racing industry. Dog racing is cruel and 

inhumane and Oregon has no business allowing wagering, betting or gambling to 

take place in our state that supports and props up this industry. 

 

I ask you to vote Yes in support of HB 3020. 

 

Thank you, 

Peter Threlkel 

Salem, Oregon  


